

DELHI COMMONWEALTH WOMEN'S ASSOCIATION

DCWA/MC/21A

Date: 16th June 2021

To, Mrs. Archana Agnihotri Director Samadhan Abhiyan Gk-1 New Delhi-110048

Dear Mrs. Archana Agnihotri

The Delhi Commonwealth Women's Association would like to thank you for your generous donation to the DCWA Medical Centre.

We are so very grateful to you for your interest & your support to our organization. It is only with the encouragement and help of beneficiaries like you, that we derive strength to render yet greater services to the deserving & less privileged members of our society.

We look forward to your support in future too.

Thanking you, Yours sincerely,

Dr. Anita Dhar

Chairperson - Medical Centre

Bindia Khanna

Chairperson - Medical Centre

Capt BL Sharma

Administrative officer DCWA Medical Centre

The following items have been donated by you, we once again thank you so much for your kind donation.

S. No	Item Name	Quantity Received
1	Cough Syrup	72
	URS	150 Pkt

Thanking you, Yours sincerely,

Dr. Anita Dhar

Chairperson - Medical Centre

Bindia Khanna

Chairperson - Medical Centre

Capt BL Sharma

BL Sharma Administrative officer

DCWA Medical Centre